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Newsletter No. 35 

26th June 2020 

    Our Value for this month is Happiness 

REPORTS/PE KITS 

If you have still not collected your 

child’s end of year report or their PE 

kit, these can be collected from 

outside the school office anytime 

during the school day. 

COVID Update 
 

On Tuesday the last of the daily briefings was completed with 
Boris announcing the lifting a number of restrictions.  One of the 
key announcements was the one metre plus rule which can only 
be in place if there are mitigations.  Since then schools have 
waited for further guidance from the DFE so that we know the 
implications of this on schools.  To date, there has been no 
further guidance on this or the process for re-opening schools in 
September.  We will therefore assume that our current 
procedures and measures should remain in place until the end of 
this term which ends on Thursday 16th July. 
 
As the DFE has not published further guidance for September we 
will plan to open on Friday 4th September for all classes, although 
the likelihood is that there will be plenty of hand washing; a 
staggered school day and possibly the continuation of a half day 
on a Friday.  I am really sorry that I cannot be more definite at 
this late stage, but rest assured, we will let you know as soon as 
the guidance is released from the DFE. 

 

WORK BOOKS 

 

We have collated all the children’s 

work books/folders for this year and 

these can now be collected from the 

school office (each pack is in a carrier 

bag ready for you to take).  Children 

that are currently in school will be 

given their packs to bring home. Any 

packs not collected by 10th July will be 

disposed of. 

 

READING BOOKS 

Could you all please check at home for 

any school books (we seem to have a 

lot on loan at the moment!).  All of our 

books should have a West Haddon 

stamp in them.  Can you please return 

these to school by the end of the term 

so that we can get things ready for the 

start of the autumn term. Thank you. 

Do You Fancy Trying Some Art Activities? 

Next Week is Children’s Art Week 

Why not take advantage of this lovely weather to look 

at our natural world? 

• Make patterns in the sand 

• Paint some of the blooms in your garden 

• Build sculptures out of bits you find in the 

woods. 

OR 

Have a look at the resources page on engage website 
 

https://engage.org/happenings/childrens-art-week/  
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